Trustee report, January 2020
Dec. 19 Board mtg.
-heard a presentation from Ft. High and Lamont High about the Finland and Alberta Partnership. Students from Finland came to Fort Saskatchewan and Lamont High Schools last spring and this fall some of our students and staff went to Finland to compare education in their respective schools. Sponsored by Ata.
-Bd approved the Combined Education Plan and Annual Education Results Report 2018-19
-Approved the Division Calendar: 2021-22
		-First day Sept. 1, fall break Nov. 8-12, Christmas break Dec. 
		22-Jan. 4, Spring break Mar. 28-April 1, Last day June 28
-received for information Unaudited financial report for Sept. to Nov.
-received for information the report from the transportation committee
Jan. 9-Attended Fort High School Awards night. Many students were recognized in a variety of subjects. Thanks to all of the local businesses, service groups, and individuals who presented awards. A big congratulations to Lauren Vrybloed who received the governor generals award.
Jan. 23 Board meeting
-approved the funding of ASBA conference registration for up to a maximum 12 individuals from school councils. Apr. 24-26 Delta Marriott Edmonton South
-approved the updating of policies 23 (School fees) and 18 Alternative programs
-received a recommendation to change the student transportation fee structure. Tabled until February meeting
- Approved the reappointment of MNP as auditors of EIPS for the next 3 years
[bookmark: _GoBack]- received a report from the expulsion committee. Four students were expelled from riding EIPS transportation to and from school for the balance of the school year.
-received and reviewed the school status report2018-19


